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Advisory NP5 Bs. 2024
February 14, 2024
In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013
This Advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd Officials, personnel/staff, as well as the
concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

UP ECONOMICS TOWARDS CONSCIOUSNESS LAUNCH
OF ANNUAL CONSCIOUSNESS MONTH

Attached is a letter dated February 1, 2024 of Ms. Joannalou Abanilla,
Liason Committee Head, Consciousness Month 2024 of UP Economics
Towards Consciousness (UP ETC) regarding the launching of its annual
Consciousness Month.

Participation of public and private schools shall be subject to no
disruption of classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 titled
Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring
Compliance Therewith and the no collection policy as stated in Section 3 of
Republic Act No. 5546, An Act Prohibiting the Sale of Tickets and/or the
Collection of Contributions for Whatever Project of Purpose from Students and
Teachers of Public and Private School, Colleges and Universities (Ganzon Law).

For information, contact:

Ms. Joannalou Abanilla

Liason Committee Head, Consciousness Month 2024
Email Address: upetcexternals@gmail.com
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% Address: Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City
B Email address: ncr@deped.gov.ph
Website: depedncr.com.ph
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February 16, 2024

MR. REXIAN IRLANDEZ
Convener, Consciousness Month 2024
upetcexternals@gmailcom

Attention : Ms. Joannalou Abanilla
Liason Committee Head, Consciousness Month 2024

Dear Mr. Irlandez:
This pertains to your letter dated February 1, 2024 re: Consciousness Month 2024.
Relative to this, we would like to respectfully inform you that the matter has been

referred to the 16 Schools Divisions for appropriate action, subject to strict
adherence to no disruption of classes and the no collection policy.

Thank you.

Very truly yours, A
Nt

JOCELYN DR. ANDAY.

Director IV
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